
                                                                                                                          
 

                                                                         NORTH WESTERN CENTRE 
 

OFFICIALS’ AND MARSHALS’ INSTRUCTIONS – 7 & 8 JUNE 2025  

 

Dear Marshal or Official, 
 

On behalf of the BRSCC North West Centre and Committee may we thank you very much for 
volunteering for our Anglesey Summer Race Weekend on 7th and 8th June 2025.   Your contribution is 
vital, as ever, and always appreciated!   
 

Remember that the signing on process is online only - the easiest way to sign on is to use the BRSCC 
RaceHub, accessible from the Club’s website.   Alternatively, a sign on page can be found on the 
appropriate event page at www.brscc.co.uk.  
 

Report to the appropriate location shown below to check in: 
 

Post Chief & Flag Cafe 08:00 – 08:30 

Incident team Cafe 08:00 – 08:30 

Specialists Allocated post 08:00 – 08:30 
 

There will be a Post Chief briefing at 08:30 (or earlier if all checked in). Please be on post by 08:40, for 
the Senior Clerk and Steward’s inspection lap at 08:45.   The race meeting is on the full International 
circuit, and will feature the following: 
 
Nankang Tyre CityCar Cup Championship,  
Super Classic Pre '99 Formula Ford 1600 Championship,  
BRSCC Vinyl Detail Fiesta ST150 Challenge,  
Airtec Motorsport Fiesta ST240 Championship,  
BRSCC Fiesta Junior Championship, 
and racing into the night we have the Fun Cup Endurance Championship. 
We are also joined by the 500 Owners Association with their historic pre-1961 500cc Formula 3 cars. 
 
The event timetable and further information such as Final Instructions and Entry Lists may be found 
on the appropriate race meeting page at www.brscc.co.uk.     
 

For marshals, where debris fencing is provided at marshals’ posts, please ensure that you are stood 
behind it for your own and your colleagues’ protection.    If requested, Post Chief’s written reports 
may be submitted to:  brsccnw@outlook.com. 
 

Thank you again for helping us with our race meetings; we will be providing some vouchers which can 
be exchanged in the onsite café for food and non-alcoholic drinks.   If you find that you are now unable 
to attend, please contact the Chief Marshal - Margaret Simpson 
(margaret.simpson190@btinternet.com) as soon as you can. 
 

Best wishes, and have a safe race meeting; 
 
 

Andy Holley 
 
 
Andrew Holley 

Chair BRSCC NW Region 

andy@brscc.co.uk 
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BRSCC NORTH WEST COMMITTEE 

 

 

   COMMITTEE ROLE   RACE MEETING ROLE 

 

Andy Holley  Chair     Clerk of Course; MS UK Steward 

 

Mike Mullins  Vice Chair    Event Steward 

 

Ray Sumner  Secretary    Clerk of Course; MS UK Steward 

 

Cheryl Aspin  Event Secretary    Event Secretary 

 

Stephen Butler  Rescue Unit rep    Rescue Unit crew chief 

 

Mike Cadwallader Treasurer  

 

Geoff Cooper  Radios     Radio Controller 

 

Duncan Fitz-Gibbons Dep Chief Marshal   Dep Chief Marshal; Post Chief; IO 

 

Ashley Harwood Marshals & Officials recruitment  Post Chief; IO  

 

Rob Lee   Marshals & Officials recruitment Clerk of Course 

 

Paul Levitt  Committee member   Clerk of Course 

 

Graham Lindley  Committee member   Clerk of Course 

 

Mark Noble  Driver’s Representative   Clerk of Course 

 

Andrew Roberts Social Media    Clerk of Course  

 

Margaret Simpson Chief Marshal    Chief Marshal 

 


